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March 2025 

 

Dear Umatilla School Board Members, 

 

In partnership with the Umatilla Parks and Rec, flag football referee training was offered to our 

students. We had 10 students complete the training and pass the test, they will be able to work during 

flag football season. This is a great partnership and opportunity for our students.  

Robotics is in full swing! FRC was in Salem the end of February and came home with the Impact Award! 

They will be competing next weekend in Yakima. The same weekend that our three FTC teams will be 

competing at the state championship in Hillsboro. The dedication of the students, coaches and mentors 

is remarkable. They have all been working long hours and challenging themselves to solve problems and 

improve the robots, wishing them the best. 

Tina Ridings, Nahomy Claustro and I will be attending the NAA conference March 9 -12 in Nashville, TN. 

This is an opportunity for us to learn from other programs and professionals in the field of OST, to 

elevate our program in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Williams 

 

 


